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Proposed draft updates to CMAP Board By-Laws
ACTION REQUESTED: Information
PURPOSE & ACTION: At its June 9, 2021 meeting, the CMAP Board approved revisions to its by-laws. Periodic
review of the by-laws is necessary in ensuring they meet federal and state laws, are relevant, and accurately
reflect the work of the organization. Attached are the recommended changes to the Board’s by-laws for
review. Formal consideration of any changes will be brought to the Board at a future meeting.
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